
 

 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 
 

Iron County has received a grant to create a… 
 

Safe Streets For All Action Plan for All of Iron County (SS4A) 
 

Data is being gathered from now through mid January 2025. 
 

We need your input regarding safety for drivers, walkers, and riders in Iron County.   
 

Please take the Safety Action Plan Survey and/or make comments on the interactive map.  
 

Access the survey & map in one of the following ways: 
 

1) Open the link below (right click over the link and then choose open link or hover and hit Ctrl and click): 
 

        https://www.ironcountysafetyplan.com/ 
 

2) Scan the QR Code 

               
 
The input received will be analyzed and compared to crash data in Iron County.   
  

Improvements will be recommended based on those findings and additional funding will be 
sought to implement the improvements. 
  

We hope you will participate to help this project be a success!  Please invite friends, family, 
and neighbors to give input as well. 
  

Be safe out there! 
 

https://www.ironcountysafetyplan.com/

